
FINANCE  
 

We thank our fellow EBA churches 
for their last donations totalling £333. 
We are so grateful for their support. 
 
The church members have approved 
the finance arrangements for the 
project at a recent meeting. 
Thankfully we were able to approve 
everything by an online meeting. 
 
If you would like to make a donation, 
and any donation no matter how 
small or large is always welcome. 
Please contact Peter. 
peterthatcher1934@gmail.com   

 
   

 

  

 

      

             
January 2021 News 
  
 

PROJECT NEWS 
 
Our church buildings may currently be 
closed but our church is very much alive. 
 
2021 brings a new dawn of hope for the 
whole world in the fight against Covid, 
and that hope covers the building project 
too. 
 
The rear rooms refurbishment will start 
soon.  
The team will receive the quotes for the 
work in early January and they will then 
recommend a builder for approval. The 
aim is to start work in February/March.      
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

A reminder of our vision for the new year  
“Our vision is for an attractive, God-centred church building that it is primarily a 
place of worship – an inviting place to meet with God and with each other. 

 
Our vision is for a building that is accessible to everyone and is welcoming, warm, 
comfortable and safe.  

 
Our vision is for the building to be updated to modern standards and be equipped 
for the future, while remaining sympathetic to its history” 
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